
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF ELECTION FOR SUPERVISORS OF  
BLACKWATER SOIL AND WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Santa Rosa County, Florida will have the Blackwater Soil and 
Water Conservation District, Seats 1, 2, 3, 4 and 5, on the ballot for the November 8, 2022, 
General Election, pursuant to Florida Law 2022-191. 
 
All candidates shall Qualify at the Supervisor of Elections Office at 6495 Caroline Street, 
Suite F, Milton, Florida no later than Noon, June 17, 2022.  Seats 1 though 5 will be up for 
election. 
 

To qualify, a candidate must file the required forms and submit a $25 filing fee that are 
available at the Supervisor of Elections Office. 
 
Voting will be held for all registered residents in Santa Rosa County on Tuesday, November 
8, 2022, from 7 am until 7 pm. Voting is conducted in compliance with Americans with 
Disabilities Act; for information or assistance, call 850-983-1900. Vote-by-mail ballots will 
be available through the Supervisor of Elections offices, in compliance with state and 
federal laws.   
 
Tappie A. Villane 
Supervisor of Elections  
Santa Rosa County, Florida 

6495 Caroline Street Ste F 
Milton FL 32570-4592 
www.VoteSantaRosa.gov 
 

Phone: (850) 983-1900 
Fax: (850) 983-1829 

 

Tappie A. Villane 
Santa Rosa County Supervisor of Elections 

  


